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Dear Parents 
  
You may be aware that the Government has said that families and households with primary school age 
children, will be able to test themselves twice weekly from home, as schools return from 8 March. 
These tests are for people who are showing NO symptoms and are for adults only. Primary school age 
children are not participating in Lateral Flow testing. The Government press release is below: 
  
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/all-households-with-children-of-school-aged-to-get-rapid-
covid-19-tests-per-person-per-week 
  
Please find below the link to find your nearest Lateral Flow test collection point. These tests are 
optional, and are a Government and not a school initiative. 
  
https://find-covid-19-rapid-test-sites.maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/ 
  
Kind regards 
Mrs S Mohamed 
Deputy Headteacher 
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